
 

PCP 205_17 21 March 2017 

For more information: 1800 451 056 or capacity@portofmelbourne.com  

portofmelbourne.com/port-development/port-capacity-project  
 

 

 
 
 

Temporary closure of shared pathway 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           
 

          Information Line 

              The project information line - 1800 451 056 - is operating during business hours, i.e. Mon to Fri 8:30am to 5:30pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A section of shared bike and pedestrian path on the 
west side of Todd Rd between Williamstown Rd and 
Perc White Reserve will be closed from 7am Thursday 
23 March 2017 to 7am Saturday 25 March 2017 
(indicated in yellow on the image to the left).  
 
This closure will enable repair and replacement works 
to be conducted on a damaged section of the 
pathway. Works will be conducted during daylight 
hours. 
 
During these works, signage will be in place to advise 
cyclists and pedestrians of alternative routes. 
 
Please observe all directions provided by signage and 
traffic controllers as appropriate.   
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused by these 
necessary works.   
 
We thank-you for your co-operation throughout this 
period of repair works. 
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